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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY SENATOR A. BRECKON 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 22nd OCTOBER 2013 
 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister provide the Income and Expenditure accounts for the Community Safety Fund 
since responsibility for the fund moved from Home Affairs to Transport and Technical Services 
in 2007? 
 
 
Answer 
 
In 2007, £250,865 remaining in the Community Safety Fund was transferred from Home Affairs 
to Transport and Technical Services. 
 
No further income was received into the fund. 
 
The totals of grants awarded in the following years from the fund (Expenditure) were:- 
 

2007 £6225 
2008 £45039 
2009 £153129 
2010 £45409 
Total £249802 

 
The Fund was closed at the end of 2010. 
 


